
From: McCall, Gregory K. (Perkins Coie)
To: City Council
Subject: Today"s vote on Comprehensive Plan Docket Item 1
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 8:49:08 AM

I understand that there is a very important vote today that will have an impact on my
 neighborhood.  I urge you to approve docket item 1 for further study  and direct City staff to
 study setting a volume/capacity ratio limit on collector arterials.  This vote is very important
 to me and how each Council member votes will strongly influence whom I support in
 upcoming City Council elections.

Thank you.

Greg McCall
19015 11th Ave. NW
Shoreline, WA 98177

206-546-6552
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